
                                                                                              

   

22nd December, 2017                                                                                                     Cir/17-18/37  

We wish you all a Merry Christmas!                                                                                    

Dear Parent, 

• Parents of pre-primary and classes I and II are cordially invited to the Christmas celebrations  

“Benevolence” on Saturday, 23rd December, 2017. Kindly be seated by 10.45 a.m. Saturday, 

23rd December will be a holiday for all the classes.  

• The participants of classes I and II will come at 8.40 a.m. and M.B. to K.G. 9.30 a.m. Buses will 

ply on all the routes. Students will go back with their parents after the function gets over. 

• Please carry your collection card to avoid any inconvenience. 

• Students will come dressed up in their given costumes with base makeup as conveyed to the 

parents. 

• The parents, who couldn’t attend the PFM held on 16th December, 2017 may come and meet the 

teachers between 1.00 p.m. to 2.00 p.m. on 23rd Dec 2017 in the respective classrooms. 

• You are requested to inform the school authorities for any change in the personal information like 
residential address, phone numbers, bus routes etc. The form is attached, kindly fill and sign it, if 

needed. 

• Monday, 25th December will be a holiday on account of Christmas. 

• We feel proud to share that students from senior classes went to Greater Noida Stadium to assist 

differently abled children in various sports events organised by Cornerstone India Foundation. 

• Congratulation! to Aryan Chaudhary for being the winner (U-17 category) of the Badminton 

Tournament organised by Yo Gems in Noida.  

• There will be extra classes of Mathematics for class XII from 22/12/17 to 30/12/17. Students must 

come in the proper school uniform with their I – cards. The class timings are 9.40 a.m. to 12.40 

p.m. The students will be dropped and picked by their parents.  

• Please make timely payment of the school fees. The fee counter is shifted at gate No.1 for parent’s 

convenience. The fee counter will be open from 9 a.m. to 12 noon 

• Math Inter-Class Tambola Activity was held on 15th December, 2017. Congratulations to the 

winners!  

 

Winners:  

Classes III to IX  

IIIA - Vaishnavi Pandey, Manas Raj and Mohini Nagar 

IIIB- Aarav Raj Singh, Ananya Yadav and Nayonika 

IVA Akansha Nagar, Anshul Rawal and Abhinav Bansal 

IVB Rishabh Malik, Nitya Bhati and Arzoo Garg   

V-B Mayank Bhati, Kaustabh Singh and Komal Bhati 

VI A Kushagra Prataap Singh and Pulkit Gupta  

VIII A Upasana Yadav, Swetank Shandilya and Rohan Nagar  

IX A Kunal Bana, Alok Yadav and Abhinav Sharma 

IX B Kanika Bhati, Lalit Sharma and Vanshika Chaudhary 

  

        

• Math Inter-House Quiz was held on 22nd December, 2017. Congratulations to the winners! 1st 

Position Shakespeare House, 2nd Aristotle House and 3rd Beethoven House 

Shakespeare House: Kunal Bana IX A, Kushagra Gupta VII B, Khushi 

Chaudhary VIII A and Akshad Dhama VI A 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHANGE IN PERSONAL INFORMATION 

 

Student’s name: _________________________ Class:_________Admission no. _____ 

Residential Address: ______________________________________________________ 

New landline/ mobile no. ___________________Bus route: ______________________ 

Any other information: ____________________________________________________ 

 



__________________________    __________________________ 

Father’s Name and sign                             Mother’s Name and sign 

 

 

 

 Samsara Family  


